
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, April 03, 2015 12:48 PM 
Jeff Bates 
Mark Long; Leslie Ames; Adam Teitzman; Andy Flowers 
RE: Docket Nos. 150017-TP, 150023-TP, 150024-TP, and 150025-TP 

Per your request, the four listed docket titles have been updated to include, "d/b/a AT&T Southeast." 

Adam, FYI. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 11:07 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Leslie Ames; Andy Flowers 
Subject: Docket Nos. 150017-TP, 150023-TP, 150024-TP, and 150025-TP 

Dorothy, each of these need a change to the docket title to include both of AT& T's fictitious names. If other changes are 
necessary (i.e., the CLEC name(s)) I'll let you know. 

These are the ones I'm working on now, but a brief perusal of those following it appear to have the same issue. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
v - (850) 413-6538 
F- (850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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